
Per the requirements of the General Land Office (GLO), approve the use of GoMESA 
funds for the purchase of a beach rake and comb for the Parks Department required 
beach maintenance in the amount of $16,503.00. 

Per the Parks Department, the quote submitted by York is $153.00 higher than the 
quote from John Deere, however, the John Deere model would require the need for 
additional spacers and hardware to make it compatible for their needs.  The quote 
submitted by John Deere does not reflect the additional cost. 


